
 

 

 

 

20 December 2019 

Dear Supporter, 

Thank you so much for your extremely kind donation of pyjamas sets to Shooting Star Children’s Hospices. 
Claire Corbett delivered these to our fundraising office on 17

th
 December 2019. We truly are very grateful for 

your support.  

The families that are with us for Christmas will be at Christopher’s, our hospice in Guildford. The Care Team 
will place the pyjamas on the children’s beds on Christmas Eve night, which will make their stay extra special. 

 

Shooting Star Children’s Hospices cares for 700 families who are facing truly unimaginable circumstances – 

we are here to help the whole family, 365 days a year. We have two hospices, Shooting Star House in 

Hampton and Christopher’s in Guildford, as well as our Hospice at Home service. We support families from 

diagnosis to end of life and throughout bereavement with a range of nursing, practical, emotional and medical 

care.  

“We never had anyone that could help us with looking after our son, not even for a couple of hours as 

his care is so complex, until Shooting Star Children’s Hospices came along. We are so thankful for 

them.” Salim, Kenzo-Sion’s dad 

Without your help, we simply wouldn’t be able to provide the care that we do. Thank you so much. 

With very best wishes, 

Sarah Ward 

Supporter Care Co-ordinator 

d: 01932 823136 

e: sarah.ward@shootingstar.org.uk  
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